
426. S Austin

From: Sharon 
Subject: Copyright Inquiry - Submission to DP 79

We are alarmed to read the suggestion by the Law Reform Commission regarding the repeal of the Statutory Licence.

Peer Support Australia is a Not For Profit Organisation that relies heavily on the Royalty payments received from the Statutory Licence.  Our materials are used widely in schools and provided at a nominal cost to schools.  They in turn copy them extensively as required.

The current system is fair and reasonable, simple to use and compensates authors for the content they create.

Regards

Sharon

Sharon Austin, General Manager
Peer Support Australia

